
July 9, 2021 

Town of Pelham 

20 Pelham Town Square 
Fonthill, ON 

Re: By-Law #3130 (2010) 

I am writing to you to request a Noise By-law 
Exemption. 
My daughter will be celebrating a wedding and tent 
reception on October 2, 2021 at 220 Victoria Ave. 
in Fenwick. 
The reception will involve music provided by a DJ 
from 7: 00pm to approximately, but no later than, 
1:00am. 
It is my understanding that the Town of Pelham 

has a 'Noise Control By-law' prohibiting the 
amplification of noise 24 hours a day. 
In order to have an enjoyable reception for all our 
guests, we would like to request a Noise By-law 
Exemption. 
The owner of the property is Lindy Brunarski. She 
is aware of the request being made and has been 
provided a copy of the letter. Her signature is 
provided, and she can be reached at 

Thank you 
Carla Bufalino (applicant) 
I Francesco Cres 
St. Catharines, ON 
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